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May 8, 2015 

 

Via ETFS 

 

 

Ms. Marlene Dorcth      

Office of the Secretary       

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12
th

 Street SW 

Washington, DC 20544 

 

 

Re: Line Systems, Inc. Federal Tariff Cancellation – Transmittal No. 7   

       

 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

 

 Line Systems, Inc. (Line Systems), by its attorneys and pursuant to Federal 

Communications Commission (Commission) rule 61.54, 47 C.F.R. § 61.54, hereby cancels its  

FCC Tariff No. 3 Switched Access tariff.   This transmittal letter and associated tariff pages are 

being filed electronically via the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).  This 

filing is being made in compliance with the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, and 

includes the following check sheets: 

 

Entity Tariff Check Sheet Revision Number 

Line Systems Inc. FCC Tariff No. 3 Second Revised Check Sheet 

    

 This filing is being submitted on one day’s notice with an issue date of  May 8, 2015 and 

effective date of May 9, 2015.  

 

 As required by the Commission’s rules, the Form 159 and the requisite $910.00 filing fee 

have been transmitted today via ETFS. 
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 Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please contact the undersigned at 

(202) 342-8614 or via email at dsmith@kelleydrye.com.  Thank you for your assistance with this 

matter.   

 

      Sincerely, 

                                                                 
      Denise N. Smith 

      Counsel to Line Systems, Inc. 

Attachment: Tariff Pages 
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